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From: Patricia Epple [pepple@papharmacists.com]
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2009 12:03 PM
To: Totino, Michaele
Subject: RE: Pa State Board of Pharmacy Final Form Regulation #16A-5416 (IRRC# 2640): "Revisions

Regarding Current Pharmacy Practice"

Please know that the Pennsylvania Pharmacists Association is in support of these proposed regulation changes.
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From: Totino, Michaele [mailto:mtotino@IRRC.STATE.PA.US]
Sent: Wednesday, October 07, 2009 11:35 AM
To: patricia.kienle@cardinalhealth.com; jerome.musheno@wilkes.edu; pepple@papharmacists.com
Subject: Pa State Board of Pharmacy Final Form Regulation #16A-5416 (IRRC# 2640): "Revisions Regarding Current
Pharmacy Practice"

The PA State Board of Pharmacy (Board) has submitted the final regulation entitled "Revisions Regarding Current
Pharmacy Practice."

IRRC plans to meet and act on this regulation at our public meeting at 10:30am on Thursday, November 19, 2009. The
Agenda and any changes to the time or date of the meeting, will be posted on IRRC's website at www.irrc.state.pa.us.

Please note that any comments should be submitted to the Board prior to the 48 hour black-out period, which begins at
10:30am on Tuesday, November 17, 2009. Please provide IRRC with a copy of any comments submitted as well. Please
note that all correspondence and documents relating to a regulation submitted to IRRC are a matter of public record and
appear on our website.

For a copy of the regulation or if you have any substantive questions regarding the regulation, please contact the Board at
(717) 783-7156. You can also download the final-form regulation from our website, using the following link:

http://www.irrc.state.Da.us/Remilations/ResInfb.cfm?IRRCNo=2640

If you have any questions regarding the regulatory review process, our website can also be helpful in providing you with
this information. In addition, please don't hesitate to contact me with questions.

Thank you.

Regulatory Analyst
Independent Regulatory Review Commission
333 Market Street, 14th floor



Harrisburg, PA 17101
(717)783-6834-phone
(717)783-2664-fax


